Email invitation: 
The USPTO appreciates your participation in the Expanded Collaborative Search Pilot Program (CSP). We hope you have found the program easy to use, and it has been a useful tool with your international filing strategy.
As we continue to promote the benefits of work sharing with our stakeholders and international partners, we are actively seeking feedback to enhance our efforts. As a pilot participant, we would like to hear from you about your experience using CSP. Your input is critical to help us further improve and potentially expand work sharing programs such as this with other IP Offices.  This survey is estimated to take less than ten (10) minutes to complete. We look forward to hearing from you.
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